Myers, Jeanie

From: Rick Sargent

Sent: 2022/07/06 3:56 PM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Jcommittee of adsjustment # A-2021-0192

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that ybu do not
trust or are not expecting.

DEAR MS JEANIE MYERS - MY NAME IS RICHARD SARGENT - HOME OWNER OF 31 BARR CRES - L6Z3E5-

[ WISH TO EXPRESS MY DEEP CONCERN AND STRONGLY OBJECT TO THIS APPICATION FOR A SEPERATE ENTRENCE
TO 56 BARR CRES - THE OBVIOUS INTENT IS TO ALLOW FOR ADDITIONAL RESIDENTS TO LIVE AT THIS ADDRESS -
THE EXISTING CAR PARKING AT THIS LOCATION IS ALREADY AT MAXIMUM CAPACITY WITH AT LEAST 5 CARS AND
THE OCCASIONAL CONSTRUCTION VAN PARKED WEEKNIGHTS AND WEEKENDS

-THIS IS AT LEAST THE THIRD HOME THAT THIS HAS OCCURED TO ON THIS STREET AND FOR A SINGLE FAMIILY
DWELLING COMMUNITY OF OVER 35 YEARS THIS IS UNACCEPTABLE -IT IS EVOLVING INTO A COMMUNITY OF
SHORT-TERM RENTAL HOMES WITH NO STABLE LONG-TERM RESIDENTS - THIS HAS A NEGATIVELY IMPACT ON
THE HOME VALUES AND THE OVER ALL STABLILITY OF THE NEIGHBOURHOOD

PLEASE REVIEW THESE CONCERNS AND REJECT THIS APPLICATION

SINCERELY -RICHARD SARGENT



